
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Rafael Laguens, President of the World Veterinary Association 

and members of the Executive Committee of the Federation of 

Asian Veterinary Associations (FAVA) made a courtesy visit to 

Fukuoka Prefecture Governor Hattori and Fukuoka Prefecture 

Assembly Chair Kohara 

On Friday, September 1, 2023, Dr. Rafael Laguens, President of the World Veterinary 

Association, and members of the FAVA Executive Committee made a courtesy visit to 

Fukuoka Prefecture Governor Seitaro Hattori and Fukuoka Prefecture Assembly 

Chairman Katsuji Kohara. 

During the meeting, they exchanged views on swine fever, an infectious livestock disease 

that was confirmed in Saga Prefecture on August 29. 

Governor, Fukuoka Prefecture 

Seitaro Hattori 

Chairman of Fukuoka Prefectural Assembly 

Katsuji Kohara 

Vice President of FAVA 

Juhyung Hur 

President of WVA 

Rafael Laguens 

Director of FAVA Bangkok Office 
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The members of the Executive Committee of the Federation of Asian Veterinary Medical 

Associations (FAVA) also visited the Fukuoka Prefectural Assembly, where they were 

welcomed by Mr. Katsuji Kohara, Chairman of the Fukuoka Prefectural Assembly, and other 

representatives from various factions of the Fukuoka Prefectural Assembly. 


